
 
 
March 10, 2020 
 
TRAVEL ADVISORY  
 
Due to the risk for coronavirus - COVID 19 - infection and transmission, Pattison High School has 
implemented the following policy: 

1. Students who have made travel plans for the semester break are strongly advised to 
suspend or cancel those travel plans, due to the elevated risk of infection in the current 
coronavirus environment 

2. Students are strongly encouraged to not make travel plans, especially international 
travel arrangements, at the present time  

3. Students are advised to check with their Advisor or the Counselor for further 
information about how the school will know that the risk environment has changed 

4. Students who do travel internationally will be required to show their flight ticket, 
boarding pass, or passport with the Canada Immigration stamp in order to determine 
the date of entry into the country 

5. Students will be required to self-isolate/quarantine for a minimum 14 days between the 
date of arrival to Canada and permission to enter Spring 2020 classes 

6. A student's housing arrangements may be affected by the decision to travel; homestay 
hosts may decline to receive a new or returning homestay student until the 14 day self-
isolation period is complete 

7. Newly arriving students from outside of Canada, who are starting their studies at 
Pattison High School, should plan to arrive in the Vancouver area no later than Sunday 
April 19 - in order to accommodate the 14 day period of self-isolation before starting 
classes on Monday May 4, 2020 

Pattison High School is monitoring the Coronavirus situation closely - and on a daily basis. We 
follow instructions from the government health authorities, in order to make these decisions at 
this time. Updates will be provided as the situation develops. This travel advisory applies to all 
Pattison High School community members.  
 
Stay safe and healthy! 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation! 
 
 
From the Office of Principal 
Mr. Daniel Chowne  


